
EXTENSION IN THE USE OF OLD 
CLAIM FORMS 1 & 3 

The Corporation shall allow the use of old claim forms 1 & 3 for 
admissions until March 31, 2014 to accommodate the requests 
from members, employers and health care providers and to 
minimize wastage of paper.  This shall also provide ample 
time for the health care institutions (HCIs) to reproduce the 
revised claim forms.  However, the use of the new Claim Form 
2 (Revised November 2013) shall still be strictly enforced. 

All HCIs are expected to use  the new Claim Forms (Revised 
November 2013) for admissions effective April 1, 2014.  The 
new claim forms are downloadable from www.philhealth.
gov.ph. 

For inquiries and clarifications, please feel free to contact 
the Chief of Health Care Delivery Management Division 
(HCDMD) of the PhilHealth Regional Office concerned. 
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